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In conjunction with the Muskingum County Library Systems, we will be developing and hosting a FREE Nature        

Journaling club, òThe Art of Natureó.  

Children and adults need nature. Connecting with nature can improve health and reduce stress and it is also a meaningful 

place to learn. There are no substitutions to being in nature. There you can see habitats, animals, insects, and the natural 

world up close. You can engage your mind and discover the world using art, 

writing and science. Nature is more than just wilderness. It can be farmlands, 

urban parks, community gardens, playgrounds, or national forests. Nature 

journaling is about observing whatever is in front of us.  

Nature Journaling is not just about drawing pictures. You can use numbers, 

tables, graphs, words, photography, and math to observe and study the world 

around you. The purpose is to increase your skills in observation, thinking, 

and memory. Whatever technique you use, you develop a life-long            

connection with nature.  

At this time, òThe Art of Natureó journaling club is geared towards adults 

(high school age and older). However, it is a fun, relaxing family activity, and we will have details in the future on our  

upcoming youth nature journaling club.   Nature journaling is also an inexpensive hobby - the only materials needed are a 

blank notebook of some sort and colored pencils. To assist some with getting started, the Muskingum County Library is 

sponsoring the materials for the first 25 that register for the initial kick-off event!  

Due to COVID-19, our current monthly events will be held virtually for the foreseeable future. The events will feature 

speakers and instruction on how to get started nature journaling, and 

experts on  various aspects of the natural world. If you want to learn 

more about drawing, trees, bees, or wildflowers, you wonõt want to miss 

our upcoming virtual events. The events will also provide time for      

questions and sharing.  Future plans include taking local field trips (once 

weõre allowed to gather in groups again) and on-site speakers.  The 

events will be held the third Monday of each month at 6pm, and details 

can be found through the Muskingum County Libraryõs website at 

https://muskingumlibrary.org/ as they are handling registration. Make 

sure to enter your email in the registration to receive the virtual invite.   

Updates and information can also be found on our website at 

www.muskingumswcd.org and our social media sites.   

Nature Journaling Club coming October 2020 
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Scott recently resigned from the Board because he retired out of state. His empty position will be 

filled with the upcoming election this fall. 

Best of luck, Scott! 

https://muskingumlibrary.org/
http://muskingumswcd.org/


I was born and raised right here in Muskingum County, and I am proud to be working in this 

community again. I am a mama to two amazing little boys, and a fur mama to a German  

Shepherd. I graduated from West Muskingum in 2010 

and then I moved to Houston, Texas and attended Sam 

Houston State University to receive my bachelorõs in 

animal science, wildlife management and agribusiness. 

After that I felt like I wanted more, so I returned to 

Sam Houston where I earned a masterõs in sustainable 

agriculture. During my time as an undergrad I took an 

internship with the Houston Zoo in their education  

department. This is where I found my passion; I loved 

working with kids and educating them about  

conservation, animal knowledge, and why we have zoos 

and preservations all over the world. When I  returned 

to Ohio, I continued working in education at the  

Columbus Zoo and Aquarium. Now I am back in an 

education role in my home community and I am excited to see where this path takes me. Be 

sure to follow us on social media and check out our website for updates and information on 

events coming up this year.  

Ashlee Kopchak-Education and Information Specialist 

The Volunteer Summer Interns were awarded their 

intern scholarships during the August 2020 Board 

Meeting. Allie Murphy and Ben Phillips were the 

summer interns who assisted in the gardens for    

Urban Greens as well as helped in the office planting 

pollinator plants around the building. They were  

also able to assist with other projects with the        

forestry, agriculture, and education departments.  

Allie was able to help with the newest mini-series, 

Urban Beekeeping; featured on our YouTube  

channel.   
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Pictured: Board Chair, Becky Vansickle, Ben Phillips and Allie Murphy. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DPds0FmJBTE&t=16s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DPds0FmJBTE&t=16s


Then Get Outside!  

Several years ago, the EPA funded the National Human Activity Pattern 

Survey as part of the Clean Air Act. That study showed that, on average, 

Americans spend only 8% of their time outside. There is now a vast  

variety of subsequent research to show that our mass exodus from     

nature is causing a variety of health and mental struggles, especially in 

our youth, who are disconnected more than ever. Getting outside is such 

a simple way to reconnect with yourself and the universe around you. 

There are so many health benefits from getting outside, even if it is only for five minutes.  

Join us for our #5MinuteNatureChallenge! This fun activity is an easy one for all ages, encouraging you to 

spend five minutes outside and observe things you view everyday but do not actually see. Every night we will 

post on social media what the 5-minute challenge is for the following day, 

or follow along with the calendar provided in this newsletter. Simply snap 

your picture and use the hashtag #5minutenaturechallenge to post on  

Instagram and Facebook.  If you post to Facebook, you will need to tag 

Muskingum Soil and Water, with @MuskingumSWCD. Make sure you 

also check out others` pictures, as well. We will also be creating an 

online Nature Gallery, you will need to visit the page to submit your   

picture each day. Take this challenge and get outside (socially distanced, 

of course)! 
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Join the Muskingum Soil and Water Conservation District for their 

 

https://sites.google.com/muskingumlibrary.org/nature-galleries/home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/muskingumlibrary.org/nature-galleries/home?authuser=0


Join the Muskingum Soil and Water Conservation District for their 

Starting September 1, Muskingum Soil and Water, in conjunction with Muskingum County  

Library Systems, will be hosting an online challenge to encourage our community to spend five 

minutes each day outside for 30 days.  

To participate, spend five minutes outside each day for 30 days. Snap a picture of the subject for 

the day and post your pictures to Instagram and Facebook using the hashtag 

#5minutenaturechallenge. Your photos will be displayed on Instagram, Facebook and the Nature 

Gallery website. If you post to Facebook, you will need to tag Muskingum Soil and Water, with 

@MuskingumSWCD. Subjects for the following day will be posted on social media sites the night 

before or refer to the above calendar.  
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